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Development:

Location :

Construction of 2 warehouses with ancillary office and staff facilities and associated development; Unit 1 will 

have a maximum height of 16.35 metres with a gross floor area of 8,156sq.m including a warehouse area 

(7,397sq.m), ancillary office areas (362sq.m) and staff facilities (397sq.m); Unit 2 will have a maximum height of 

15.35 metres with a gross floor area of 5,990sq.m including a warehouse area (5,031sq.m), ancillary office areas 

(536sq.m) and staff facilities (423sq.m); vehicular access/egress routes to the subject site via the existing 

roundabout and access road; alteration to the existing access arrangements to the subject lands to facilitate safe 

traffic flow to/from the proposed facilities; pedestrian access; 109 car parking spaces; bicycle parking; HGV 

Parking; HGV yards; level access goods doors; dock levellers; access gates; signage; hard and soft landscaping; 

lighting; boundary treatments; ESB substation; sprinkler tanks; pump houses; and all associated site development 

works above and below ground on lands bounded to the south by the N7 Naas Road, to the north and west by 

the National Distribution Centre and to the east by Brownsbarn Drive and the Royal Garter Stables, a Protected 

Structure (RPS Ref. 261).

Brownsbarn, Citywest Campus, Dublin 24.



IW Recommendation: Further Information Required

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

Tuesday 27 July 2021

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water

In order to assess the feasibility of a connection to public water infrastructure further 

information is requested as follows; 

The applicant is required to engage with Irish Water through the submission of a Pre-Connection 

Enquiry (PCE) in order to determine the feasibility of connection to the public water 

infrastructure. The Confirmation of Feasibility (COF) must be submitted to the planning 

department as the response to this further information request. Pre-connection enquiries can be 

made at https://www.water.ie/connections/get-connected/.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul

In order to assess the feasibility of a connection to public waste water infrastructure further 

information is requested as follows; 

The applicant is required to engage with Irish Water through the submission of a Pre-Connection 

Enquiry (PCE) in order to determine the feasibility of connection to the public waste water 

infrastructure. The Confirmation of Feasibility (COF) must be submitted to the planning 

department as the response to this further information request. Pre-connection enquiries can be 

made at https://www.water.ie/connections/get-connected/.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate waste water facilities.




